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Year 1 Pirate Dan Workshop



Dear Parents/Carers,


On the morning of Wednesday 6th December, Year 1 will be taking part in a Pirate Workshop at school. This will re-inforce the topic we are working on this half term

This is a fun filled day that I’m sure the children will enjoy. There will be lots of art and craft activities, interactive story telling and facts about the history of Pirates throughout the day. Pirate Dan finishes off the afternoon with a Sea Shanty performance where the children are asked to participate.

We would love the children to dress up for this day as a Pirate; this doesn’t have to be an expensive costume, some old trousers cut down, and an old school shirt cut up would be fine. If you are struggling with the costume, please speak to Miss Sutcliffe who will be happy to help.

We are asking parents to make a contribution towards the cost of the workshop of £3.00 per child. This is to be paid via our school MCAS app. 

If you are having trouble logging in to the app, please speak to a member of the office staff

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Greaves
Principal.
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